
HB1132
The Milk Producers Association of North Dakota is delighted to see HB1132 being considered by the House.
Having whole and two percent milk in schools will nourish the children and reduce food waste. Research has shown that
the consumption of milk at higher fat levels is linked to lower childhood obesity.
Whole milk is a powerhouse that brings the nutrition children want and need.
Please DO PASS HB1132.
Conny van Bedaf
President MPA of ND


